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Vandalism at the Paso Robles High School 
 
 

Paso Robles, CA (August 10, 2023) – The Paso Robles Joint Unified School District reports that 
the Paso Robles High School was broken into and vandalized during today’s early morning 
hours.   
 
The Paso Robles Police Department was dispatched after they received an alarm call from the 
Paso Robles High School.  The activated alarms came from multiple rooms throughout campus. 
Upon officers arriving, they found juveniles who ran from an alarm-activated classroom.  Two 
juveniles were detained.  A hammer and a fire extinguisher were found in one of the juvenile 
possessions.  During the police investigation, it was discovered that multiple classrooms had 
broken windows, and damaged school property was located across the campus.  School 
property damage is estimated to run from $30,000 to over $100,000. 
 
The two arrested juveniles are currently in custody with the juvenile authorities.   
 
The PRHS Staff and District officials will continue collaborating with the local police department 
as the investigation continues. 
 
The Paso Robles Police Department requests that anyone with any information on this 
investigation contact the PRPD at (805) 237-6464.  Persons that wish to remain anonymous can 
call Crime Stoppers’ 24-hour hotline at (805) 594-STOP or by texting “SLOTIPS” plus your 
message to CRIMES (274637). 
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